
February Executive Meeting 

February 9th 2021 via computer 

The meeting was called to order at 7pm by President Brian Nystrom. 

Secretary Margaret Otley reported she had nothing to report. A motion was made, seconded and 

approved to accept the secretary’s report. 

Treasurer Steve Anderson gave his report. Steve reported that there were no expenses. Income for the 

month was from membership renewals.  Motion, made, seconded and approved to accept the treasurer’s 

report. 

Vice President Lydell Otley gave his report. He reported that the February general meeting will be 

February 24th. The March executive meeting will be March 9th, the general meeting will be March 31st. A 

motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the vice president’s report. 

Coordinator Jim McNeil gave his report. Jim reported that SCCA will be March 27th and 28th. Tractor pull 

at the Event Center will be the third weekend in March. World of Wheels will be March 13th and 14th.  Crab 

Orchard is having an event, details will be in the newsletter. Car books will be distributed March 17th at 

the Pizza Ranch.  A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the coordinator’s report. 

Old Business:  Margaret said she had been contacted by Georgia Schultz regarding the availability of 

2021 calendars. Jim McNeil said he had some and will send some to Ted and Georgia. 

New business: Gary Willey asked about doing a survey of members regarding non in person meetings 

and membership renewals.  

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting. Seconded and approved.  

Adjourned at 7:55pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, secretary 

 


